
 

 
 

January 9, 2018 

Mr. Matt Lepore, Director 

Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, Colorado 80203 

 
RE: Exception Location Request Rules 318Aa and 318A.c 

Well name   FSL  FWL APD Document Number 

Davis 1D-9H-G266   1908  1392  401467321                                                  

Davis 1E-9H-G266   1917  1397  401467323 

Davis 1F-9H-G266   1926  1403  401467324 

Davis 1G-9H-G266   1934  1408  401467325 

Davis 1H-9H-G266   1943  1413  401467326 

Davis 1I-9H-G266   1952  1418  401467327 

Davis 1J-9H-G266   1961  1423  401467328                                

Davis 1K-9H-G266   1969  1428  401467329 

Davis 1L-9H-G266   1978  1433  401467330 

Davis 1M-9H-G266   1987  1438  401467331 

Davis 1N-9H-G266   1995  1443  401467332 

Davis 1O-9H-G266   2004  1448  401467333 

Davis 1P-NH-G266   2013  1453  401467334                                 

Davis 1Q-9H-G266   2021  1458  401467335 

Davis 1R-9H-G266   2030  1463  401467336 

Davis 1S-9H-G266   2039  1468  401467337 

Davis 1T-9H-G266   2048  1473  401467338 

 
 
 

Dear Director: 
 

Please let this letter serve as a request for administrative approval of exception locations for the captioned oil and gas well(s). 
 
  Rule 318A.a requires surface locations within a square with sides four hundred (400) feet in length, the center of which is the  

  center of any governmental quarter-quarter section (“400’ window”); or within a square with sides eight hundred (800) feet in length,  

  the center of which is the center of any governmental quarter section (“800’ window”).  

 

  Rule 318A.c requires a new surface location to be less than 50’ from an existing surface well location.  

 
Crestone Peak Resources proposes to drill the above referenced well at a surface location outside a legal drilling window as defined 

by Rule 318A.a and at a surface location further than 50' from an existing well as defined by Rule 318Ac. Signed waivers of Rules 

318A.a and 318A.c by the surface owner are being submitted. 
 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me at 720-410-8536 

Sincerely, 

CRESTONE PEAK RESOURCES 

 
Toby Sachen 

Contract Regulatory Specialist 


